
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 10 Students 
 
In 2024 all Year 11 Mathematical Methods and Specialist Maths students will be 
using graphical calculators as part of their standard equipment. All instruction 
is delivered with reference to Texas Instruments calculators. 
 
The TI-Nspire NONCAS CXII is available for purchase early next year through 
the Abacus website for $224.00 (GST inclusive). Further information will become 
available early next year. Students are not required to order the calculator until 
mid-February. This is to allow for any movement from Methods to General 
Maths.  
 
Please do not purchase a different model or a second-hand calculator unless 
you have checked with me that it is approved by the QCAA for exams. 
 
We believe we have negotiated the best deal possible for our students and 
hope that students will take this opportunity to equip themselves appropriately 
for their senior mathematics studies. 
 
The calculators have a two-year warranty.  Care, maintenance, loss and any 
replacement of the calculator will be entirely the student’s responsibility as it 
will not be covered by any College insurance.  Students are encouraged to 
ensure that their calculator is engraved with their name.  This can be done at 
the College in the library.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr Chris Oxford 
Head of Mathematics 


